
 
 
 
To everyone at La Côte Anglican Church, Switzerland 
 
Thank you so much to everyone at La Côte Anglican Church, Switzerland for your recent gift of 
£763.32. Your contributions to our partners work across the Middle East are phenomenal. Thank you 
for your support and prayers.  
 
Often our partners get in touch to express how thankful they are. Not just for the support you give 
financially but for the thoughts, prayers and love they know you are sending them. Knowing that you 
stand in solidarity with them as they serve those who need it most in their communities really helps 
support them as they do their life transforming work.  
 
You may have read in our recent edition of our magazine the quote from Serop Ohanian, the 
Lebanon field director of the Karagheusian Health Center in Beirut.  
 
‘We are so grateful for your prayers, your initiatives and your support. Prayer changes lives… prayer 
makes a difference. We are so grateful, amazed, wonderful, knowing there are people like you who 
are praying for us, for the wellbeing of us and for us, in this part of the world, to be light and salt.’ 
 
Once again, thank you for your gift. It will support our partners across the Middle East as they 
provide healthcare, emergency responses, community development work and education to those 
who need it most. Thank you so much.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
The Revd Su McClellan 
Church Engagement Lead 


